Diana Capes

Subject: Pearson VUE Testing

https://home.pearsonvue.com/coronavirus-update

United States A

Some Pearson VUE-owned and operated Pearson Professional Centers are becoming
available for testing in the United States.

Candidates can schedule their exams for appointments starting May 1 and beyond if
conditions allow.

Due to the varying availability of test centers, you should search for local test center
availability before scheduling your exam. Find your exam program on the tesi-taker
homepage, then log in to your account to search for a test center that's open near you.

VWe will continue to deliver exams to any independent third-party test centers (FVTC and
PVTC Selects) who still have the ability to operate within the United States. Due to the
unpredictability of test center availability at this time, we encourage you to confirm your
appointment with the scheduled test center in advance.
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